From: Nigel Atkinson (Place) Date: 14 October 2022 22:41:45
To: A57 Link Roads

Subject: Hub A57 Project
Attachments: 22 10 06 Hub A57 Project.pdf

Dear Sirs

I have just been internally forwarded the attached Development
Consent Order. As a Local Highway Authority Statutory Consultee
on planning liaison matters, I can confirm that Derbyshire County
Council Highways Development Control has no comments to make
on the proposals at this stage.

Kind regards
Nigel Atkinson

Nigel Atkinson BSc (Hons) MSc DIC CMILT MCIHT | Highway
Development Control Team Leader (Interim)|

Economy and Regeneration | Place | Derbyshire County Council |
County Hall, Matlock, Derbyshire DE4 3AG |
T:
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3 October 2022

Application by National Highways
(formerly Highways England) for an
Order Granting Development Consent
for the A57 Project

The Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules
2010 (as amended)

Unique Reference: A57L-AP091

Please find below a link to the Secretary of State’s letter requesting
comments from:

1. All Interested Parties on the Applicant’s response (letter dated 14
September 2022) to the Secretary of State’s letter dated 2
September 2022

2. Request for clarification from the Applicant on the reference to
“structure” in article 12(5)(b)

infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/
TR010034-001636

The deadline for responses is 14 October 2022

Qur Ref: TR010034

NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Page 1 0of 2






However, if you are not able to access this information electronically
or have any other queries, please contact us on 0303 444 5000 and a
member of the Planning Inspectorate’s case team will be able to
provide you with the relevant details.

The Planning Inspectorate is seeking to ensure that all Parties are
notified of key developments on projects in a timely manner. In order
to help achieve this, and to minimise any delays, it would be
exiremely helpful if Parties could supply us with a contact e-mail
address as soon as possible to the project e-mail address:
a57linkroads@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Kind regards

A57 Link Roads
Case Team

This communication does not constitute legal advice. Please view our
Privacy Notice at the URL below, or contact our Customer Services
on 0303 444 5000 to discuss with the Case Team before sending
information to the Planning Inspectorate.
infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/help/
privacy-and-cookie/
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. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ARRANGE FOR THE PHYSICAL MAIL TO BE

COLLECTED/DELIVERED, PLEASE EMAIL SCANNING TEAM ON:

W

DBC.SCANNING@DERBYSHIRE.GOV.UK

TO HELP OUR TEAM LOGATE THE MAIL WE REQUIRE:

s THE REF.ERENCE STICKER AND DATE STAMP ON THE ENVELQPE

« - AN ATTACHED PDE COPY OF THE MAIL

TH!S PIECE OF POST WILL BE STORED FOR 8 WEEKS FROM THE DATE STAMPED
ON ENVELOPE! I[F NO CONTACT IS MADE, TH]S WILL BE SECURELY SHREDDED IN .

ACCORDANCE WITH GUIDANCE PROVIDED BY SENIOR MANAGEMENT.
THANK YOU

DBC SCANNING TEAM .

CONTROLLED | -









